
Recreational  pot  to  be
discussed in S. Lake Tahoe
Tahoe  Regional  Young  Professionals  is  hosting  a  gathering
April 19 centered on recreational marijuana in California and
Nevada.

The panel of local and regional experts including: Lori Ajax,
chief  of  the  Bureau  of  Medical  Cannabis  Regulation  for  
California;  Sherellen  Brook  Gerhart,  physician  from  Barton
Memorial Hospital; South Lake Tahoe Police Chief Brian Uhler;
local dispensary owner Cody Bass, and more. Each panelist will
face  a  round  of  moderator  questions  followed  by  an  open
question and answer session with the audience.

The free talk will be from 6-7:30pm at the Tahoe Beach Retreat
Conference Center, 3411 Lake Tahoe Blvd. in South Lake Tahoe.
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